In a bid to cut its operations costs, the Marshalls Energy Company is seeking payment from Majuro Atoll Local Government for the cost of most streetlights in Majuro.

MEC general manager Billy Roberts confirmed earlier this month that  

MEC is communicating with Mayor Riley Albertter about MALGov picking up the estimated $127,000 annual tab to power more than 600 streetlights that are on public property around the atoll.

Roberts said that this does not include the streetlights on Amata Kabua Boulevard in Delap. The funding sought is to cover the 12-hour daily operation of un-metered lights in other parts of Majuro.

A total of 275 streetlights on private property are currently costing MEC another $51,975 a year to finance, Roberts said.

